Celebration Newsletter

01594 542287



www.woodside.gloucs.sch.uk

ourschoolsapp

Celebrating Woodside Primary School: 17th June 2022

Dear Parents,

Welcome to a special edition Sports Day newsletter. Certificates will follow on in next weeks newsletter. What a wonderful week we have had. The sun shone and we were able to enjoy our sports days. The children made us proud demonstrating courage, resilience and good sportsmanship. Well done to all the parents who had a go at the parents races too I didn't realize how fast you all were.

We wish Mrs Davis a speedy recovery and look forward to her return next week. She is sorry to have missed the sports day fun but is very proud of all children and staff for their Woodside spirit!

Thank you to all who helped out on the day.

Mrs Fawkes Deputy Head































West Glouces tershire

















